Buckley’s Pass

Canal Closure Notification

Beginning 11/15/2019 the canal between Almar Drive and River Bay Drive will be closed to through traffic during dredging
operations. Turbidity curtains will be deployed across the canal blocking boat traffic. These curtains will be opened on
occasion to let barges in/out of the work zone. Boaters living in the yellow shaded area will be allowed to pass through
the work zone but should expect long delays while waiting for the curtains to be opened. Signs will be posted near the
curtains with a VHF radio frequency and phone number to make contact with the operator. The curtains will be left open
when dredging is not occurring. Boaters should use caution when operating in the area.
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